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PUBLIC SOLICITATIONS IN SCHOOLS 
 
 
As a general policy, there will be no solicitation within the schools nor using school district 
webpages or school district email system for any purpose whatsoever.  No commercial enterprise 
may be represented in the schools and there will be no sale of goods or services on the premises. 

The Superintendent or his/her designee may grant exceptions to this rule.  Any request for the 
exception to this rule must be submitted in writing to the Superintendent or his/her designee at 
least 30 days prior to the implementation of the requested activity. 

Also see GBEBC. 
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